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Comments: Springtime conflict between motorized and non-motorized over-snow use on Beartooth Pass should

be minimized by ending snowmobile season on April 30 (NOT extending to June 15 as proposed)!   While skiing

in the Beartooths this late May, my party was almost hit by TWO different snowmobilers that lost control,

crashed, and had their sleds slide downhill towards our group. Luckily, the sleds both stopped before hitting

anyone in our party, but it was a very close call. The blatant disrespect for other user groups is apparent by

snowmobiles, setting aside areas of non-motorized use would help mitigate these safety concerns.


